

From: [REDACTED]
To: [Sunnica Energy Farm](#)
Subject: Your letter, EN010106-002191-ExA Request for comments from IPS APs and SPs 4 May 2022
Date: 17 May 2022 15:38:58

Dear Mr Keane

As requested, I would like to take the opportunity to respond to both specific points in your letter, dated 4th May.

Should the Preliminary Meeting be delayed until mid-July 2022:

I believe the meeting should be delayed. The change proposed by Sunnica is significant and, as such, I believe warrants a full and fair period of consultation.

Applicants proposed timetable to consult further on amendments:

A month is an inadequate amount of time for this to happen in an effective and meaningful manner, and it is clear that Sunnica have still not finalised their submission to a point that any decision can be made.

For them to have such a fundamental infrastructure issue so far into the process continues to show, in my opinion, their considerable lack of experience when creating the proposal and, indeed, developments in general.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Royston
[REDACTED]